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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

July 27, 2018 
 
 
DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
 
ATTENTION: ADULT SERVICES SUPERVISORS AND PROGRAM MANAGERS 
 
SUBJECT: SFY 18-19 ALLOCATION OF STATE ADULT DAY CARE FUND; ADULT HOME 

SPECIALIST FUND; ADULT PROTECTIVE SERVICES FUND; AND STATE IN-
HOME FUND ON DIVISION OF AGING AND ADULT SERVICES WEBSITE 

 
The referenced SFY 18-19 allocations are available on the Division of Aging and Adult Services 
(DAAS) website at https://www.ncdhhs.gov/fy-19-funding-authorizations-county. Complete, sign, and 
return the funding format for the Adult Home Specialist Fund, Adult Protective Services SSBG, State 
In-Home Fund and State Adult Day Care Fund (where applicable) to the attention of Kent Woodson 
as directed on the funding authorization format.   
 
Note that the funding authorization has changed in appearance from last year’s format.  This has 
been done to allow for clear tracking of any realignments that occur throughout the year.  In the 
coming year DAAS will be soliciting feedback from local DSS offices in establishing a funding 
methodology that will seek to be both fair and reflect both current needs and historical utilization.  
Realignments in the Adult Day Care Fund in SFY 17-18 were all completed on a non-recurring 
basis, current allocations reflect the same allocations as those at the start of last fiscal year. 
 
Please contact Kent Woodson at Kent.Woodson@dhhs.nc.gov if you have questions regarding the 
funding authorization form.   If you have questions regarding with the State In-Home Fund, the Adult 
Home Specialist Fund or the Adult Protective Services Fund, please contact Sarah Smith at 
Sarah.Smith@dhhs.nc.gov, for questions regarding the Adult Day Care funds please direct those to 
Glenda Artis at Glenda.Artis@dhhs.nc.gov. 
 
 Sincerely, 

       
Joyce Massey-Smith 
Director 

JMS/KW/pg 
 

cc:  Sarah Smith  
Glenda Artis                     
Local Business Liaisons 

  Adult Program Representatives 
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